
For those who are unable to attend the noon seminar in person, you may view it via your 
computer using this link 

  
  
  

Please join us for a 

Special K-Club 

“Demystifying the NIH Scientific Review 
Process” 

 
  

Karyl B. Swartz, Ph.D. 

Division Director 

Center for Scientific Review| National Institutes of Health | U.S. 
DHHS 

  

12:00 noon - 1:00 pm  

Monday, December 14, 2015 

School of Medicine Building, Auditorium 110 

  
A light lunch will be provided. Please RSVP by Thursday, December 10th, which you may do by going to 
www.pedsresearch.org/calendar and clicking on the event. If you have questions or need additional 
information, contact Barbara Kilbourne at Barbara.kilbourne@choa.org or call 404-712-8356.  
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